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F I S C A L   I M P A C T   R E P O R T

SPONSOR: Taylor, JG DATE TYPED: 2-25-01 HB 910

SHORT TITLE: Continue Rio Grande Educational Collaborative SB

ANALYST: Segura

APPROPRIATION

Appropriation Contained Estimated Additional Impact Recurring
or Non-Rec

Fund
Affected

FY01 FY02 FY01 FY02

$ 250.0 Rec GF

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases)

SOURCES OF INFORMATION

State Department of Education (SDE)
LFC Files

SUMMARY

     Synopsis of Bill

House Bill 910 appropriates $250.0 to SDE to continue the Rio Grande educational collaborative
program to support Rio Grande high school cluster children with mentorship and student leadership
in collaboration with the University of New Mexico.

     Significant Issues

The Rio Grande Education Collaborative (RGEC) is a not-for-profit organization created to address
educational needs of low-income students in Albuquerque’s South Valley. 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

House Bill 910 appropriates $250.0 from the general fund and is recurring.

CONFLICT/DUPLICATION/COMPANIONSHIP/RELATIONSHIP

Senate Bill 647, Senate Bill 604
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